
 

    
      

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

      
   
   

  
 

   
   
   

   
 

 
  

  
   

     
 

    
  

  
 

 
 

 
  

 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Clear Creek Mechanical, a reputable company 
serving the Denver metro area since 2002. Over the years, it has built a solid reputation for delivering 
high-quality HVAC services to commercial customers. Its expertise and dedication to excellence have 
made it a trusted name in the industry. 

Clear Creek Mechanical offers a comprehensive range of services, including installation, maintenance, 
and repair for heating, air conditioning, and ventilation systems. Its team of skilled technicians is well-
equipped to handle everything from routine maintenance to complex repairs, ensuring that customers 
receive reliable, efficient solutions tailored to their specific needs. It also helps clients reduce costs while 
maintaining optimal comfort. 

The team at Clear Creek Mechanical is one of its greatest strengths. It is composed of experienced and 
highly trained professionals who are committed to providing exceptional service with a focus on 
integrity, customer satisfaction, and timely responses. Their dedication to quality work and attention to 
detail consistently exceeds expectations, making it a standout company in its field. 

I highly recommend Clear Creek Mechanical to anyone in need of HVAC commercial services. With its 
skilled team and commitment to excellence, it remains a top choice for reliable, professional service in 
the Denver metro area. 

Sincerely, 

Matt Nagy 
Optimization Specialist 
Schooley Mitchell 

12730 W 19th Pl. Lakewood, Colorado USA, 80215 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/mnagy 
Main: 412-916-2730 Fax: 720-649-4088 Email: matt.nagy@schooleymitchell.com 
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